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Application for Six Wind Turbines — Wellow
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Note: The receipt of your comments will be acknowledged by the Isle of Wight Council and your
comments will be displayed on the website (www.iwight.com). We are unable to respond to you
personally on any specific queries or your comments on the scheme.
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Your Ref :- TCP/27774, P/01400/06

Dear Mr Ashcroft
PROPOSED WIND FARM AT WELLOW

This is an objection to the proposed wind farm development at Weliow from the
Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners on two counts.

1. The Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners who have responsibility for Yarmouth
Harbour and the Western Yar river, have not been consulted in any way
about this proposed development.

2. The Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners believe it is necessary to conduct a
field study of the likely effect of “run off’ water from the proposed
development.

The Commissioners believe that such “run off’ water is likely to run into
Thorley Brook and hence into the River Yar exacerbating the risk of flash
floods in the Yarmouth area. In addition the Commissioners believe that any
such “run off’ water will take sediment with it into the River Yar and thus
increase the likelihood of a dredging requirement in the river, and conseqguent
extra cost for Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners.

Yours sincerely

A

Chris Lisher
Chief Executive/Harbour Master

For and on behalf of the Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners

Enc: Isle of Wight Council Comment Sheet



